
 

 

 
 

December 22, 2021 
       
 

DAL:  DAL 21-31 
DHCBS 21-17 
NH 21-25 

SUBJECT: CHRC Fee Decrease 
 
Dear Administrator: 
 
 The purpose of this letter is to inform Criminal History Record Check (CHRC) covered 
providers of the impending fee decrease for this process. 
 

Effective Saturday, January 1, 2022, the fingerprinting processing fee to be paid will 
decrease by $0.25 as our vendor fee decreased by that amount. 

 
As a reminder, the covered provider is responsible for the payment of the fingerprint 

appointment.   
 

As always, thank you for your continued cooperation.  
       

                                       
                                                              Sincerely, 
 

 
        Valerie A. Deetz, Deputy Director  

                                                              Center for Health Care Provider Services and Oversight  

                                      Office of Primary Care and Health Systems Management 
 
cc: J. Devik 

H. Hayes 
N. Katz 
S. McGarvey 
C. Rodat 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


